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To:    Iowa Utilities Board and Summit Carbon Solutions, LLC 
 
Docket:   HLP-2021-001 
 
Re:    County Inspector Designation  
 
Date:    May 2, 2022 
 
 

 

DESIGNATION OF COUNTY INSPECTOR 
 

 
Comes now the Hancock County Board of Supervisors naming and designating the firm of Snyder 
and Associates, Inc. (hereinafter referred to as Hancock County Inspector), a professional 
engineering firm with engineers licensed under Iowa Code Chapter 542B, to serve as Hancock 
County Inspector in the construction of the Summit Carbon Solutions Pipeline System.  Hancock 
County Inspector shall be responsible for, but not limited to, on-site inspections and 
documentation of compliance with the IUB’s standards for restoration of agricultural lands in 
accordance with the restoration plan, and/or the written independent company and landowner 
agreements.   
 
Pursuant to 199 IAC 9.1(2) and Iowa Code SS 479.29 and 479B.20, proper notice shall be 
provided by pipeline company or pipeline company’s contractor or representative of all onsite 
activity including, but not limited to, surveying, staking, clearing, topsoil stripping and stockpiling, 
trenching, lowering-in, tile repairs, backfill and compaction, hydrostatic testing, boring, restoration, 
or any other pipeline construction activity or pipeline pre-construction activity in Hancock County, 
Iowa, to the following point of contact: 
 
Kristina Paradise 
Snyder & Associates, Inc. 
911 Central Avenue 
Fort Dodge, IA  50501 
kparadise@snyder-associates.com 
605-770-1108 (cell) 
 
In addition, the pipeline company or the pipeline company’s contractor or representative shall 
provide the Hancock County Inspector the following records:  construction schedules, alignment 
sheets with tract information, project route, and right-of-way limits, project specifications, 
procedural manuals, list of affected persons, independent landowner agreements, topsoil survey 
depth results, any tile maps received from landowners, and any other document pertinent to the 
construction of the pipeline in Hancock County, Iowa.   
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In addition, pipeline company, pipeline company’s agent, and pipeline company’s contractor(s) 
contact information shall also be provided to the Hancock County Inspector’s primary point of 
contact shown above. 
 
In addition, payment for services of Hancock County Inspector, regardless of whether the pipeline 
is constructed, shall be borne by the pipeline company with Hancock County submitting monthly 
invoices and monthly payments made by the pipeline company.   
 
So stated, Hancock County Board of Supervisors this the 2nd day of May 2022. 
 
 
 
s/Jerry Tlach (Chair)   
 
 
s/Florence (Sis) Greiman   
 
 
s/Gary Rayhons  
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